
 

 

 

 

 

 

28 March 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Year 11 Intervention – Easter Holidays 2023 (116-22NWI) 

We have just over 4 school weeks remaining before the summer exam period begins. Staff have kindly 

given up their time over the Easter holiday to offer a range of focused Year 11 intervention sessions. These 

sessions provide an opportunity for your child to close any gaps in knowledge and increase the chances 

of them achieving their target grades. Attending all available intervention sessions can, in some cases, be 

the difference between grades, for example: a 5 instead of a 4 or a 9 instead of an 8. 

It is therefore very much expected that Year 11 pupils take advantage of these sessions. Each session 

will consist of a variety of revision tasks designed to consolidate and develop knowledge and 

understanding of the subject topics. 

On Friday 24th March 2023, your child received a personalised timetable for Easter interventions and a 

timetable for their final summer exams. Please find enclosed copies for your records. 

As you will see on your child’s intervention timetable, the intervention sessions are generally split into AM 

and PM. Unless stated otherwise on the timetable, AM sessions will take place 10.00am – 12.00pm and 

PM sessions, 1.00pm – 3.00pm.  

Please note, food and refreshments are not provided. Pupils are encouraged to bring a packed lunch and 

refreshments, particularly if they are attending a full day session or both and AM and PM session. However, 

should pupils choose to leave site in between AM and PM sessions, the safeguarding responsibility lies 

with parents / carers.  

As well as Easter interventions, Longfield continues to provide ongoing after school intervention between 

the 3.00pm – 4.00pm, including English on Mondays, Maths on Tuesdays, Science on Wednesdays, and 

remaining subjects on a Friday. 

If you have any further queries regarding the interventions or exam timetable, please do not hesitate to 

contact me via main reception Tel: 01328 380815 or by email nwillan@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr N Willan 
Assistant Headteacher 
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